
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
To: Doug Hasler 

 School Board Members 

 

From: Dave Spooner    

 

Date: March 8, 2017 

 

Re: Quote #4264– Lead in Drinking Water Testing – District Wide 

 

Quotes were solicited from four contractors for Lead in Drinking Water Testing - District Wide.  

Two quotes were received in response to the School District’s request for quotes.  Arrowhead 

Consulting & Testing, 5606 Miller Trunk Highway, Duluth, MN submitted the lowest 

responsible quote with an estimated value of $27,000.00. 

 

Recommendation: 

It is recommended the Duluth School Board approve the contract with Arrowhead Consulting & 

Testing to complete the work defined in Quote #4264 – Lead in Drinking Water Testing – 

District Wide for a total estimated amount of $27,000.00. 

 

 

Attachment 

 


